
 
From: Lorraine Clissold [
Sent: 20 March 2020 13:25
To: Jill Bastow
Subject: Re: Sewage treatment plant at Valley View - one more thing
 
Good Morning Jill
 
Sorry not to get back before. It’s been a confusing time.
 
Since I last emailed we have had a representative out from Klargester who confirmed that
a soakaway was not necessary. BUT without one  I wonder if we are technically
discharging into the watercourse (despite being some way from it).
 
IN the light of your email and the concerns of the neighbours, the simplest thing to do
seems to be to add the soakaway to the system as I mentioned in the last email. We have
done a percolation test and will send the results along with a map/diagram.
 
Many thanks for your help
 
Lorraine




